
In all of its work, Yolo County strives to be innovative, collaborative, fiscally responsible, 

inclusive of the County’s diverse population, strategically aligned and engaged with the 

community.  Consistent with its ongoing commitment to these principles, Yolo County is 

developing a new Strategic Plan. The County Board of Supervisors will use this plan to 

help set County policies and prioritize resources for the next 3 to 5 years. As part of the 

County’s dedication to engagement, we are asking all of the County’s committees, 

advisory bodies, and special districts to submit responses to the questions below to 

provide the Board of Supervisors with suggestions for the new strategic plan of priorities 

and/or areas in need of resources.

Please complete the questions below as a group and submit by March 5, 2019. The 

current strategic plan of the County is also provided for reference here. 
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